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Beechgrove House 
 
 
Motion – Proposed by Councillor S McCole to be seconded by Councillor T McEwan 
 
 
Council asks officers to carry out a full and detailed options appraisal in relation to 
the future use of the current buildings and site formerly Beechgrove House, and in 
particular within that wide-raising appraisal to explore the viability of the site for 
future health and social care and mixed tenure housing.  The outcome of the options 
appraisal to come back to Council for consideration. 
 


